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Comments: Please leave the Heber horses alone. The land they are on is public land and belongs to the people

of the United States. And we the people have repeatedly stated that we want the wild horses to live and thrive. It

does not belong to the cattle ranchers who exploit the land for their own profit without caring what they do the the

environment or the wild animals that live there. They're doing this on our dime, and we're tired of subsidizing their

greed and destructive cruelty.


